
Stellantis &You UK Ltd Gender Pay Gap Results 2022 

 

Please see below the 2022 gender pay gap results for employees of Stellantis &You UK Ltd: 

 

Stellantis &You UK Ltd was formed in 2022 and was formerly reporting gender pay gap results under 

the name ‘PSA Retail UK Ltd’. Our Chief Executive, James Weston, is committed to leading a more 

proactive approach to promoting diversity and professional equality, regardless of gender. 

In the sixth year of gender pay gap reporting, Stellantis &You UK Ltd is reporting an improvement in 

several of the measures compared to last year. There does remain evidence of a gender pay gap in 

some of the measures above, which we continue to look to address as part of our overall action 

plan. In particular, the % difference in mean and median bonus pay. However, it is promising that 

Stellantis &You UK Ltd has maintained a median hourly rate % that shows female employees earning 

higher than their male counterparts.  

The under-representation of females in senior roles within the organisation continues to be a 

challenge that we recognise and are actively taking steps to address.  

In recent years, we have taken a number of positive actions which include conducting a Wellbeing 

survey to understand the work life balance of our organisation in more detail. The findings of this 

survey had contributed to identifying priorities which we have actioned, such as the increase in 

flexibility, through the reduction of working hours to aid retention and make roles more attractive to 

females/primary carers (from 47 to 42 hours per week for customer advisors and 45 to 42 hours for 

Sales Advisors); an increase in basic pay, even with the reduction in working hours and a focus on 

recruiting a broader range of apprentices to support with workload to maximise flexibility 

opportunities. 

As a global organisation, we will also be undertaking a range of training and development activities 

for all employees to raise awareness of our Diversity and Inclusion strategy.  

A Diversity and Inclusion audit is being completed as a key action to review our current HR policies 

and processes, in order to identify any barriers to females, and other minority groups, from 

contributing and developing within the Company. As a global organisation, we will continue to 

undertake a range of training and development activities for all employees to raise awareness of our 

Diversity and Inclusion strategy. We will continue to analyse and identify potential reasons for any 

gender pay gap outlined above as well as explore opportunities where possible to close these gaps 

further. 



If you would like further information regarding gender pay gap reporting or gender pay gap results, 

please visit the Government website via https://gender-pay-gap.service.gov.uk/  

https://gender-pay-gap.service.gov.uk/

